Marius Miklea

From: garb Kentwe! |

Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 12:34 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Nita Lake Development

| couldn’t download the prepared letter for the proposed development on Nita Lake. | am vehemently OPPOSED to any
development on this location.

Barb Kentwell

#126-3309 Ptarmigan Place

Whistler, BC
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